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CABINET SECRETARY

Certified: P-471-215-186

April 4, 1997

Mr Rodney Kiel

Texakoma Oil & Gas Corp

One Lincoln LBJ Freeway Ste 500
Dallas TX 75240

RE: RopcoFeeFC15#1 N-15-29N-12W 30-045-28819
Federal F C 9 #1 N-9-29N-12W 30-045-28930

Dear Mr. Kiel:

According to our phone conversation on April 4, 1997, concerning the above referenced wells, an
inspection conducted on April 1, 1997, found them to be in non-compliance because their
bradenheads were not dug up and plumbed to surface. (Please find copies of well site inspection
reports for above referenced wells attached.)

You have been given until June 1, 1997, to bring these wells into compliance. Also, as discussed in
our conversation, we would like to be present when you test the bradenheads on the wells you will
be testing on September 19 & 26, 1997, and October 3, 1997. These wells will have to have their
bradenheads dug up and plumbed to surface before they can be tested.

Please call me at 505-334-6178 if you have any questiops.
Sincerely,
W—_&/« Alore
Ermest Cardona CYHK o
Deputy O&G Inspector

XC: well file
EC file
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